Elmer, Linda
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From: Jill Capicchioni <jcapicchioni@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 09, 2018 7:20 PM
To: Owczarski, Jim; Elmer, Linda
Cc: Reto Woodtli
Subject: 1820 N 1st St., File #180680
Hello,

| send this letter in support of my neighbor Don at 1820 N 1st Street. | support both the tearing down of the OLD garage
and the building of the new one.

This garage cannot be seen at all from the street and the removal of the garage and replacement of it has no impact on
the historic character of the neighborhood or the property at 1820 N 1st Street.

Sincerely,

Jill Capicchioni
112 E Vine St.

414-331-3873

Sent from my iPad



